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9/1…….…Joel Palmer    
9/3…….…Larry Ruthruff     
9/5….……Mandy Christian 
9/5……….Ross Cusack 
9/5...…….Mitch DeVries      
9/5..………Jack Hansing 
9/9.….……Ted Bush 
9/13……...Gaven Tift 
9/16………Drew Nielsen 
9/16………Jeremy Payne 
9/17………Derrick Baker 
9/17………Matt Edwards 
9/21………Tony Bannen 
9/23………Roger Rasmussen 
9/23………Matt Greenhoe 
9/24………Caleb Green 
9/26………Justin Ross 
9/28………Zach Winters 
9/29………AJ Selleck 
9/30………Ted Murray 

           
 

SEPTEMBER 

2020 

John Senn (top left) and Jeff Waite (top right) are pictured holding the top and bottom shell of a 1mm thick stainless steel muffler. Pictured center top to 
bottom: Jim Buskirk, Ronnie Griffin, Luke Hansen, Jordan Melching, Dan Pitch, Justin Ross, and Jay Vlahas were also instrumental in the completion of this 
project. Together these men did an exceptional job designing and building the tooling and created a high quality part. Great job team. 

  

The following employees are recognized for 
their hard work and dedication on: 
 
9/5………Brian Lake………….25 years 
9/6………Ted Murray..………15 years 

 
 

GTD employees/retirees, 
your spouse, and your 
children are eligible for 
onsite flu shots. Please 
contact Rich Ring in 
Human Resources for 
more information or to 
schedule an appointment. 
 

Wednesday, September 30, 2020 
         2:15 - 5:15pm 
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Due to the Covid-19 precautions, Greenville Tool & Die has cancelled 
our on-site blood drive in September. If you choose to do so, here are 
some other locations in the area that you may donate blood: 
 

September 2, 2020 
St. Mary’s Church 
404 N Division Street 
Carson City, MI  48811 
12pm-6pm 
 
September 10, 2020 
Sheridan VFW 
209 Washington Street 
Sheridan, MI 48884 
12pm-6pm 
 
 

October 2, 2020 
Belding Community Center-Belrockton 
108 Hanover Street 
Belding, MI  48809 
12pm-5:45pm 
 
October 12, 2020 
Calvary Baptist Church 
12501 Montcalm Avenue NE 
Greenville, MI  48838 
1pm-6:45pm 

Congratulations to Tool and Die Maker 
Tyler Peterman and Nicole Krogman 
on the birth of their second daughter, 
Nova Rae. Nova was born on August 
14th at 7 pounds, 4 ounces and 19 
inches. She joins big  sister Ava who 
just recently turned two years old. 

Congratulations to Apprentice 
Tool and Die Maker Zac Adkins-
Korson, who married the former 
Megan Ruestman on August 1st.  
Best wishes to Mr. & Mrs. 
Adkins-Korson for a long and 
happy life together. 

Congratulations to Tool and Diemaker Brian Lake who was the 102nd 
employee to complete 25 years of service on September 5th. Brian is the son 
of Larry and  Emma Lake. He comes from a big family with 5 siblings: Allen, 
Dale, Sue, Jackie, and Marie. Brian was born in Greenville and raised in Palo. 
He graduated from Ionia High School  and served in the US Marine Corps from 
1979-1993. Brian began his career in tool and die with Tomco in Belding. He 
joined Greenville Tool and Die when Tomco was purchased in 2003 and has 
been a valuable addition to the GTD family ever since. Brian  has a beautiful 
wife named Rosemarie and 3 lovely daughters: Jenny, Amber, and Letha. Each 
of his daughters have given him 4 grandchildren, totaling 12 grandkids and 1 
great grandchild. When Brian is not building and assembling dies he enjoys 
hunting, fishing, and bike riding. He has been featured in the Toolbits 
numerous times in the Dalmac Bike Tour, riding 4 days and approximately 300 
miles from Lansing to Mackinaw. Brian really enjoys any shooting sport. He 
frequently gets together with a handful of coworkers for skeet shooting. His 
favorite is the 1000 yard long shot in Lake City. Over the past 25 years Brian 
has seen a lot of changes in the capabilities at Greenville Tool & Die from 
designing and building small line dies to very large transfer and progressive 
dies. All the challenges we have faced have been what kept Brian interested 
in the tool and die trade. Thank you Brian, for your service in the US Marine 
Corps and additionally, 25 years of service to Greenville Tool & Die. 


